
     

 

 

Staff Report 
Council Meeting Date:  2021-09-13 

Subject: Culvert Tender   

Report from: Scott McLeod, Public Works Manager 

Appendices: None 

 

Recommendation    

Be It Resolved that Council hereby,  

1. Award the contract for Culverts to Carson Supply in the amount of $17,153.11 

excluding HST, based on the 2021 HDPE pipe requirements; and  

2. Approve that the funds be obtained from Account #01-2514-7052 – Bridge and 

Culvert Account – Materials and 01-2514-7102 Contracts. 

 

 

   

 

Report Summary 

Staff are seeking Council approval to award the tender for the 2021 culvert quote to 

Carson Supply. 

 

Background 

Each year, Arran-Elderslie gets quotes on culverts for various replacements and to have 

in stock throughout the year.   Bids were received up until September 1st, 2021.  There 

were three bids for supply of 35 various sizes of HDPE culvert pipe.  

 

 

                                  The Corporation of the  

                                    Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 



 

Analysis  

 
The three bids received were as follows:  

 

Carson Supply, Port Elgin   $17,153.11 excluding HST 

J. A. Porter Holdings                         $20,445.24 excluding HST 

E. S. Hubbell                          $22,291.06 excluding HST 

 

 

 
 

Link to Strategic/Master Plan 

 
Not Applicable 
 

 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding 

The Municipality will fund these expenses from account #01-2514-7052 Bridge and 

Culvert Account – Material and 01-2514-7102 Contracts.  The combined annual budget 

for 2021 is $20,000. 

 

 

Approved By:  Sylvia Kirkwood, CAO 
  


